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Clerk of the Board of Supervisors requesting the Board accept the invitation from the El Dorado
County and Georgetown Divide Resource Conservation Districts and therefore confirm their
attendance at the Annual Board of Supervisors Luncheon/Workshop on May 19, 2009 at the El
Dorado County Library in Placerville.
[Enter body here.]
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